
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 4/3/2013 1:50:55 PM
To: Michael Colvin (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject:

Mike - are we going to see anything on the Economic Development Rate or CEMA soon ?

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

SB GT&S 0172073
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